

ERIE COUNTY COMPTROLLER

HON. STEFAN I. MYCHAJLIW

August 1, 2018

William Geary Commissioner Department of Public Works 95 Franklin Street, 14th Floor Buffalo, NY 14202

Dear Commissioner Geary,

Marilla taxpayer Cyndee Stelmach contacted our office about the conditions of county roads in Marilla, specifically the stretch of Bullis Road in and around the intersections of Two Rod and Town Line. On Aug. 1, I toured the roads with Mrs. Stelmach and Town of Marilla Supervisor Earl Gingerich to look into their concerns.

They expressed a desire to mill and pave Bullis all the way to Two Rod, rather than wait until next year as scheduled. Their feelings were that since equipment would already be working on one stretch of Bullis this year, why not go the additional mile to Two Rod, near where the elementary school, library and businesses are located.

Mrs. Stelmach can be contacted at (716) 472-7878 or cyndeestelmach@yahoo.com to discuss her concerns further.

Thank you very much for your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact my office if I can ever be helpful in any way.

Sincerely,

STEFAN I. MYCHAJLIW Erie County Comptroller